MEMORANDUM FOR: TSCC Board of Directors
FROM:
SUBJECT: Autocross Event Collaboration with TSCC
REFERENCE: TSCC 2023 Autocross Collaboration Proposal
The board of directors has reviewed the <i>TSCC 2023 Autocross Collaboration Proposal</i> and wishes to thank the TSCC board of Directors for their efforts toward developing a solution for the joint use of the Virginia Motorsports Park autocross site for the 2023 season. Although the proposed joint use has value, feel that a more equitable solution exists and wishes to propose the following.
proposes the following:
 TSCC and collaborate on four events. will host two events, TSCC will host two events. The preferred dates are: July 2 - TSCC Aug 6 - Oct 29 - TSCC Nov 19 - The hosting club gets 100% of the funds collected for their events and manages all aspects of the event (registration, waivers, tech, course design & safety) using their cones and equipment. The host club for each event is responsible for site fees and insurance. Both clubs will review the course for safety but ultimately, it's the hosting club's responsibility because they are providing insurance for that event. Membership pricing will be honored between both organizations for the collaborative events. Championship points for each club will be provided in a separate result list.
With respect to social media posts. Assuming that and TSCC can come to terms with this proposed collaboration, has no objection removing all posting made on Facebook by board members. We do not have any control over postings made by other, non-board members but agree to ask those individuals to remove or at a minimum close their posts. In addition, the board is happy to post on the open forum that TSCC and have mutually agreed to joint use of VMP autocross site for the 2023 season.

The and TSCC both have a long history of working with mutual respect for the needs and requirements of other autocross clubs. Autocross competitors in Virginia have enjoyed running with both clubs at the various venues on the peninsula, the Norfolk – VA Beach area, and the Richmond area for many years. As all clubs have experienced, the number of available venues seems to decrease every few years. We as leadership for our respective clubs should strive to provide sustainable seasons for our membership, but due to the extremely limited resources, we must also find ways to work with other clubs. wishes to further strengthen our long-term relationship with TSCC while building an autocross season that meets the needs of both clubs.

The board of directors is available to discuss the details needed to put this agreement in place. Email correspondence is preferred. Please respond with questions and concerns at your earliest convenience as both clubs need to finalize their schedules.

Thank you for your consideration,

